
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: 
Mary Carew  
Marketing Specialist  
Treasury Department Federal Credit Union (TDFCU) 
Mcarew@tdfcu.org  
(202) 289-1950, ext. 1803

Treasury Department Federal Credit Union Welcomes 
Lee Woolley as New President and CEO 

Washington, D.C. — January 13, 2025 — The Treasury 
Department Federal Credit Union (TDFCU) is pleased to 

announce that Lee Woolley will be joining the 
organization as its new President and CEO, effective 
Monday, January 13, 2025. With over three decades of leadership experience in banking, portfolio 
management, trust administration, and strategic planning, Mr. Woolley is poised to lead TDFCU into its 
next phase of growth and innovation. 

Mr. Woolley’s career includes serving as Regional President for Northern Trust in New England and for 
BNY Mellon in the Mid-Atlantic, overseeing operations across 7 states and the District of Columbia. 
Throughout his distinguished career, he has consistently demonstrated the critical skills necessary to 
drive organizational growth, expand product offerings, and enhance member services. 

One of the key highlights of Mr. Woolley’s career is his unwavering commitment to cultivating a strong 
organizational culture. He has a proven track record of developing and empowering staff, delivering 
exceptional member service, and making a meaningful impact in the communities he serves. 

“I am truly honored to join TDFCU and help contribute to its ongoing success,” said Mr. Woolley. “I look 
forward to working with the dedicated team at TDFCU to deepen our relationships with our members, 
expand our outreach efforts, and further our mission of being a trusted financial partner.” 

As TDFCU’s new President and CEO, Mr. Woolley’s leadership philosophy emphasizes collaboration, 
community engagement, and leveraging technology to enhance the member experience. His vision will 
be instrumental in advancing TDFCU’s strategic initiatives, including the continued development of 
competitive financial products and services that empower members to achieve their financial goals. 
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“We are excited to welcome Lee Woolley to TDFCU,” said Lou Dixon, Chair of the Board of Directors. “His 
proven leadership and deep passion for serving members make him the ideal person to guide our 
institution into the future. We are confident that under his direction, TDFCU will continue to thrive and 
deliver exceptional value to our members.” 

For more information about TDFCU and its services, please visit www.tdfcu.org. 

About Treasury Department Federal Credit Union (TDFCU): 
At Treasury Department Federal Credit Union (TDFCU), we pride ourselves on our rich history and 
unwavering commitment to serving the D.C. metro area. For over 90 years, we’ve provided our members 
with exceptional financial services rooted in trust, integrity, and a deep understanding of their needs. 
Whether you live, work, worship, or attend school within Washington, D.C., or the Capital Beltway, you 
are eligible to join TDFCU and experience the benefits of being part of a member-focused financial 
institution. 
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